
Carmel Valley Women’s Club (CVWC) appreciates its supporters, donors and members. 

 

We take great care in safeguarding your personal information and will never share it with any other 

party. Any information you provide, whether to be added to our e-mail list or for product orders, will 

never be sold, exchanged, transferred or given to any other company or entity for any other reason 

whatsoever. The e-mail address you provide may occasionally be used to send you information about 

upcoming special events as part of our emailing practices. 

 

The European Union General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) that went into effect on May 25, 

2018, is a law that increases your control of your own personal data. PLS has always been committed 

to strict data privacy and security, and will continue to do so with changing laws. 

 

In compliance with these changes, following are the options CVWC offers to you regarding the data 

you provide to us: 

 
• As with your previous consent, if you wish to continue to receive our emails, there is nothing that 

needs to be done. 
 

• If you wish to unsubscribe, you can do so by simply clicking on the Unsubscribe link provided in the 
footer of every email that CVWC sends. 

 


